
 

CURRENT EVACUATION NOTICES 

 

Tulare County Fire Department has announced that the evacuation warnings 
for the following areas have been lifted effective Tuesday, Sept. 17, 2024. 
Zones TLC-E094-B, TLC-E094-D and TLC-E094-C. The area includes east of River Hill, north of Case 
Mountain, west of Mitchell Ranch, and the community of Oak Grove. West of the National Park 
Boundary, north of the East Fork of the Kaweah River, east of Oak Grove. The area south of the East 
Fork of the Kaweah River, approximately a half mile southeast of Oak Grove, just below Mineral King 
Road, and follows the river east to the southern border of the Genasys zone. North of South Fork 
Drive, east of Skyline Drive (Salt Creek, fire control road), south of Mineral King Road, and west of the 
National Park Boundary.  

Please refer to the Genesys website for a more detailed area description: protect.genasys.com.  

For current evacuations and to find your zone, go to: 

 
http://protect.genasys.com/ 

  

https://protect.genasys.com/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0b8yHcaJ3v9zvX1B8LQ1N4J3XYKU2v60kL9ZF93l7XhtdCaLQ46aJueXE_aem_oJTxVPUlBbjXtrl6L-haew
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